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Hello everyone

October has been a very eventful month at Fourways with the news of
New Ownership .

We would like to say a BIG THANK YOU to you all for all your patience ,
support , understanding and feedback in last month . We are sure you
can already see positive changes in our home and we have so much to

look forward  . Our residents wellbeing is always our priority and We
enjoy coming to work and seeing familiar faces .

We want you to know that our door is always open and any comments
and idea are always welcomed . We will do everything we can to find the

best solutions!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

All of our residents have key workers ,each resident`s key workers aim to
be a specialist about their residents. If you ever want to chat to any key

workers , feel free to ask !

In our bustling month at Fourways, as per tradition, we immersed ourselves in the
delightful art of decorating Halloween pumpkins, crafting scrumptious apple

turnovers, and indulging in lively games of Bingo, to name just a few enchanting
activities.



We were also graced by visitors from the local school for their Harvest
assembly, reveling in the delightful melodies of live music from

Matthew Quillian and 2 Tanium.

Upcoming events

November 2024
Matthew Quilliam live 5th

Remembrance Day 11th
Creative Mojo 13th

King Charles Birthday 14th
Armchair exercise with Sophie 21st

2tanium live music 25th 
and many more

Please follow our new Facebook page
Fourways Residential Home

Thank you


